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We’re invited to participate in this 
2018 exhibit.  It’s not too soon to 

start working on a project to enter in 
the 


ALL TEXTILE ART COMPETITION & 
EXHIBIT


October 1-31, 2018 Eccles 
Community Art Center Ogden, UT


Cash prizes, juried & judged and a 2-
Day workshop on fabric dyeing Email 
for more info: debra@ogden4art.com

For those interested, meet 
for group dinner at Red 
Lobster, Sugarhouse at 

5pm


NEXT MEETING

   Wednesday


    NOVEMBER 
15


7 pm


  Salt Lake County

         Complex


North Bldg.

4th Floor


 Rm N4-850

Agenda: TBA


USDG 2018 

“Entangled: 

Contemporary Fiber Arts 
Show


April (est.) 2018

Union Station in Ogden


We would love every 
member to enter a piece 

of work


For more info please 
contact Judy Elsley

jelsley@weber.edu

Laura Smith is coming to Utah 
to teach “Develop Color 
Confidence with Paint & 
Stitches” using the Serti 

technique.  This workshop is 
sponsored by the Embroidery 

Guild.

May 18-20, 2018


For more info:

Susa Dawson


sstitches@slcvalley.com

or 


(801) 532-7621

NEW LIBRARY BOOKS!


Sally has added some amazing 
new books to our USDG lending 

library. 

We welcome any book & DVD 

contributions to our guild library.   
Simply bring them to Sally at the 

next meeting or you can drop them 
off at her house. 


Thank you Sally!


SPRING 2018

WORKSHOP


We are 
currently 
making 

arrangements 
for our Spring 

2018 
workshop.  

We have an amazing mixed-
materials surface design artist 

from Canada,

Alice Vander Vennen


Tentative dates will be March 
21-24, 2018

Sally Wilkinson has 
dressforms on a stand 

and a top bust form you 
may borrow for your 

own shows.  These are 
available to USDG 
members.  Please 

contact Sally directly if 
you wish to use them.

November 15 meeting: 

Surface Designs from Around the 

World

From your various travels, please 
bring your books, fibers, samples, 
photos or anything else you wish 
to share with our group.  It’s great 

inspiration to see what other’s 
around the globe are creating!
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Visit www.UtahSurfaceDesignGroup.org regularly for all current information

UPCOMING MEETINGS:


January 17, 2018

Demo Derby


March 21, 2018

Alice Vander Vennen

Don’t forget to visit our Facebook Group (Utah Surface Design 
Guild) which Shahar graciously maintains. 


There’s lots of great current information regarding surface design.

(Do you know that you can have a completely private Facebook 
account just to be able to view our FB information? Yep, just ask 

any teenager in your family to set it up for you!)
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